Ref No:

MINISTRY OF PETROLEUM RESOURCES

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR FINANCE AND ACCOUNTS

Block ‘D’ NNPC Towers, Herbert Macaulay Way,
Central Business District, PMB 449, Abuja.

Tel:
MPR/DFA/2015/117/1 29tk December, 2015
Date:

The Program Officer,

Public and Private Develonment Centre,
Plot 184, cadastral Zone A6,

Ademola Adetokunto Crescent,

Wuse II (SCCN House),

Abuja.

Dear Sir,

RE-FREEDOM OF INFORMATION (FOI) REQUEST FOR
DETAILED RECORDS OF CAPITAL EXPENDITURE
MADE BY THE MINISTRY OF PETROLEUM RESQURCES
IN THE YEAR 2015.

I am directed to refer to vour lettér dated 15t December, 2015
in connection with the above and to inform you that the letter
was received in the Permanent Secretary’s office on the 23rd of
December in the afternoon. "

2. We could not respend immediately because of the
Christmas break. :

3. Your letter is receiving the appropriate attention it
deserves.

4. Please accept the Permanent Secretary’s high regards.

M ©
Alhasgég Durkviat 1

Director, Finance & Accounts
for: Permanent Secretary



